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January 10, 2024 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

 

Relief Action for Victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 
 

 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha group would like to express our deepest condolences 

and sympathy to all those who have been affected by the massive earthquake hit 

Japan on January 1, 2024.  

 

Our group has decided to donate 5 million yen through Japanese Red Cross 

Society for the purpose of providing relief to the victims and supporting the 

reconstruction of the affected areas.  

 

We sincerely hope that the victims will be able to return to their peaceful lives as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

For inquiries, please contact: 

Kyo Sonoda, General Affairs Group Leader 

(Telephone: +81-3-6895-6225) 


